
 

 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                             January 17, 2019 

Contact: Representative Rob Swearingen                   (608) 266-7141 

 
 

Representative Swearingen Supports Middle Class Tax Break 
 

Madison – Today, Rep. Swearingen (R-Rhinelander) joined Assembly Republicans to unveil a 

middle class tax break proposal that provides $340 million in tax relief for the hardworking 

citizens of Wisconsin. The plan targets individuals making less than $100,000 and families 

making $150,000 or less. Under the proposal the average median-income family will enjoy a 

$310 reduction in their net taxes. 

 

“I was encouraged by Governor Evers’ campaign promise to cut taxes on the middle class, 

however I strongly disagreed with the idea of eliminating the Manufacturing and Agriculture 

Tax Credit to pay for it. Thanks to our strong conservative reforms of the past eight years, 

Wisconsin currently enjoys a $588.5 million budget surplus. The plan Assembly Republicans 

announced today will rightfully give that money back to the people without raising taxes on 

our hardworking farmers and manufacturers. This is the right thing to do for Wisconsin, and 

I look forward to working with my colleagues in the legislature and Governor Evers to get this 

done,” said Rep. Swearingen. 

 

Rep. Swearingen serves the Northwoods counties of Vilas, Oneida, Florence and portions of 

Forest. 
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